
 
 

TO:  All 2nd through 5th Families and their Teachers 

 

FROM: Sharon Jensen, Instructor 

  Reading Club (tutoring) Supervisor 

  Simpson College Teacher Education Department   

  515-491-3843(cell/text) or 515-961-1521(office)  

  sharon.jensen@simpson.edu      

 

DATE:  January 10, 2022 

 
Greetings!!   

The Simpson College Reading Club offers one-on-one afterschool tutoring services to children in 

2nd through 5th grades. This program is for readers who need extra assistance in their skills and 

strategies. Because of Simpson COVID guidelines, the children will be required to wear masks 

and workspaces will be properly sanitized. Most importantly we are excited to get to work with 

2nd through 5th grade students from the Indianola School District! 

 

During the 2021-2022 school year Simpson College reading endorsement students work through 

two courses; Fall: Assessment and Diagnosis of Reading Difficulties and Spring: Corrective 

Reading.  For the Corrective Reading course, Simpson students will tutor children in reading  

and writing.  Below is a bit of basic information about “The Reading Club.” 

 

What:  Simpson Reading Club 

  One-on-one tutoring in reading/writing; prepackaged snacks will be provided 

 

When:  Two 1-hour sessions per week on Mondays and Wednesdays 3:20-4:30 

  January 2022 through April 2022 (minimum of 20 sessions) 

 (Please note the time remains at 3:20 on Wednesdays even though it is an Early 

Out Day.)  

 

Where: Dunn Library on Simpson College campus 

 

Who:  2nd through 5th graders ENROLL BY FRIDAY, JANUARY 14 

 

Cost:  $25 (fee waiver upon request) 

   

To ask questions or ENROLL your child call/text or email Sharon at 515-491-3843(cell) or 

515-961-1521(office) or sharon.jensen@simpson.edu to reserve a tutor by FRIDAY, 

JANUARY 14.  First come, first served for each building. However, I will try to balance out 

enrollment from each school and each grade level.  

mailto:sharon.jensen@simpson.edu

